St. Joseph’s school NTPC, kahalgaon
Date: - 12t April 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please note that the PT uniform will not be mandatory until the house-
based PT T-shirts, (according to the respective house colors,) become
available. These are expected to be available after the summer vacation.

Till then, students who have the old PT uniform may wear same on
Wednesdays. Others can attend school with their regular school
uniform.

In the meantime, students who do not have white PT pants are
requested to get them stitched and keep them ready. This applies to all
students from Classes I to IX and Class XI.

Additionally, please note that starting this year, all girls will also be
required to wear white PT pants instead of skirts or pyjamas.
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